
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village Board 

may be present at an inspection of local drainage facilities to be held on Friday, 
May 24, 2019, beginning at 5:00 p.m., on the property located at 14601 Braun 
Road. The Yorkville Village Board will not take any formal action during this 
inspection. 
 
Dated May 22, 2019 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


